
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

National Do Not Call List Registry 
 
Start Date:  December 11, 2024 
End Date:  January 29, 2025 

Nunavut-wide 60 sec         

  
The Department of Community and Government Services’ Consumer Affairs division is 

advising Nunavummiut to be aware that phone scams and telemarketing phone calls 

are on the rise during the holiday season.  

Nunavummiut can reduce unsolicited calls and the chances of falling victim to potential 

scams by registering their residential and cell phone numbers on the National Do Not 

Call List through the Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission 

on the Government of Canada’s website.  

If you’re unsure about a call, don’t hesitate to end it. Consult with a trusted friend or 

family member before taking any action. It's wise to be cautious. 

For more information on preventing fraud and reporting suspicious activity, visit these 

trusted resources:  

• Better Business Bureau  

• Canadian Anti-Fraud Centre  

• Competition Bureau Canada  

• Local RCMP Detachment  

You can also contact Consumer Protection for more information.  
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https://lnnte-dncl.gc.ca/en
https://www.bbb.org/scamtracker
https://antifraudcentre-centreantifraude.ca/index-eng.htm
https://competition-bureau.canada.ca/fraud-and-scams
https://www.rcmp-grc.gc.ca/en/nu/contact-us
https://www.gov.nu.ca/en/business-and-entrepreneurship/consumer-protection


ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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